
VENTURING  
ROADRALLY

OCTOBER  25, 2020, 8:30 AM

ABOUT THE EVENT 
Lake Erie Council Venturing is hosting a RoadRally! This 
family-friendly event is open to Venturing age youth 
(14-20 years old) and adults from all Scouting programs!

What is a RoadRally?
Some might call a RoadRally an intense scavenger hunt 
on wheels.

When will the RoadRally take place?
The event will take place on October 25, 2020.
Check-in begins at 8:30 am at Lake Erie Council  
Unit Service Center. The event will take place from  
9:00 am -12:00 pm. The event will not end at the Unit 
Service Center. 

Where’s the adventure?
A driver and navigator take a scenic drive through 
parts of Cleveland and some of its suburbs answering 
questions along the way.

How do you win?
Scoring is based on how precise you drive the route 
and on how many questions you get right. Prizes will be 
awarded at the end of the event.

In addition, you may decorate your car to be entered 
into the Spirit Award competition. Rally officials
will act as judges for the Spirit Award.

Minimum two people per vehicle.
* Driver must be at least 18 years old.

COST OF THE EVENT
• Early-bird: $10.00 (ends two weeks before the event)
• Regular: $15.00
• Late: $20.00 (starts two days before the event)
• Extra patches are available for purchase at $3.00 per  
   patch.
• A patch for the driver and the navigator is included  
   with additional patches available for teammates.

REGISTRATION 
• Registration opens September 4, 2020.
• Visit www.scoutingevent.com/440-VOARoadRally2020  
   to register.
• Registration closes at 11:59 pm on October 22, 2020.

EVENT CONTACT
For questions about the event, please contact:

Anna von Fahnestock | Unit Serving Executive
• Phone: 216-458-8914
• Email: Anna.vonFahnestock@scouting.org

William Makowski | Rally Master
• Phone: 440-584-0039
• Email: wfm692@hotmail.com


